
 

 

21 February 2024 
Barry Murphy 
fyi-request-24760-3b8ca744@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Murphy  
  

 

I refer to your official information request dated 15 November 2024 for Costing of Road from Raetihi 

end into Teitei. 

 

We apologise for the lateness in responding to your request and acknowledge that we have failed to 

respond withing legislative timeframes. 

 
Please find two attachments In response to, On 27th September, David Nottage spoke to the Teitei 
development, it was mentioned that Clive sent an email regarding the costing of the road coming in from 
the rugby club end (Raetihi-Ohakune Rd). See reference here - 
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=8510&d=uovU5YAtoDYCZ5IG-C8pRl4VlQVCkzuaOTvI-
GmCMA&u=https%3a%2f%2fwww%2eyoutube%2ecom%2fwatch%3fv%3djKQBaxK4lM4%26t%3d5906s 
 
Please can you provide this email along with any attachments or responses from any council staff and 
include any costings. 

   

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Maggie Flonk 
INFORMATION MANAGEMENT MANAGER 
 
 
Attachments  Email dated 26 September 2023 
  GHD report ref: 12509359 Teitei Drive Summary of Option Costs 
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